Larry Best

I am a resident of Klickitat county in the vicinity of this proposed pump storage project. I fully
support this project on every level. The decision to use signatory labor I totally approve for the
degree of skilled craftsman whom have so much to bring to employers and our community. As far
as I can ascertain there actually should be a series of these built for the benefit is significant and the
impact is extremely low. Perhaps a dam on Rock Creek has merit as well, providing a larger
reservoir and a benefit for Ag, fire suppression, fish rearing, recreation, ect. My name is Larry and [
cleary want to offer my support.



